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Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Marine Fisheries RFC 03O .0600

 

From: Everett, Jennifer <jennifer.everett@deq.nc.gov>  
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2025 5:01 PM 
To: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov>; Rules, Oah <oah.rules@oah.nc.gov> 
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; Blum, Catherine <catherine.blum@deq.nc.gov> 
Subject: Re: Marine Fisheries RFC 03O .0600 
 
Good afternoon Bill, 
 
Pursuant to 26 NCAC 05 .0115, EXTENSIONS OF THE PERIOD FOR REVIEW, the agency is requesting an extension for the 
period of review for the Marine Fisheries Commission's rules 15A NCAC 03O .0601-.0606. to respond to Requests for 
Technical Changes and make rule revisions.  This will allow staff additional time to work on these remaining rules.  The rules 
have connectivity to one another so it is necessary to keep them together throughout the review process.  We would 
appreciate the recommendation for the extension request.   
 
Thank you! 
 
Have a nice weekend! 

  

 

 

Jennifer Everett 

DEQ Rulemaking Coordinator 

N.C. Depart. Of Environmental Quality 

Office of General Counsel 

1601 Mail Service Center 

Raleigh, NC 27699-1601 

Tele: (919)-707-8595 

https://deq.nc.gov/permits-rules/rules-regulations/deq-proposed-rules 
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E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be 
disclosed to third parties. 

  


